
 

 

UST:SO06-00-CI72 
A.Y. 2023-2024 

 
TO  :  THE THOMASIAN COMMUNITY  
 
FROM  :  OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL  
 
RE  :  EID’L FITR (FEAST OF RAMADHAN) 
 
DATE  :  4 April 2024  
___________________________________________________________________________________  
 

In line with Presidential Proclamation No. 514, dated 4 April 2024, declaring 10 April 2024 
(Wednesday), a regular holiday throughout the country in observance of Eid’l Fitr, the Festival 
of the Breaking of the Fast, which marks the end of Ramadan, the University announces the 
suspension of classes and work on the said date. 
 
Scheduled classes and work will resume on 11 April 2024 (Thursday).  
 
As we observe the religious and cultural significance of this celebration, may we also take time 
to pray for peace and harmony for our country, in communion with our Muslim brothers and 
sisters. May peace, patience, and understanding prevail! Eid Mubarak (Blessed Eid) to our 
Muslim brothers and sisters! 
 

مبارك عيد  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
FR. LOUIE R. CORONEL, OP   
Secretary-General 


